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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Call for RCSD Audit Committee Member

October 7, 2021 -The Rye City School District Board of Education is seeking a community 
member to serve on the Audit Committee for the 2021-22 school year.  The District’s working 
committees offer thoughtful and critical recommendations for the effective and efficient 
operation of the schools. They focus on specific, annual charges and report progress at Board of 
Education meetings periodically throughout the year.

The Audit Committee assists and advises the Board of Education on issues relating to the 
District’s external and internal audit functions. Specifically, the committee is charged with 
meeting with auditors, recommending internal and external audit plans to the Board, receiving 
and reviewing audit reports, and receiving and reviewing the management response to each 
audit report. The Committee is comprised of members of the Board of Education and 
community members.

The committee typically meets virtually 2 to 3 times a year on Tuesday evenings.  Meeting dates 
will be selected based on the availability of the District’s auditors.

Interested volunteers should complete the application linked here and available on the 
homepage of the District website (www.ryeschools.org) and return it to Sarah Derman at 555 
Theodore Fremd Avenue, Suite B-101, Rye, NY 10580, or via email to
derman.sarah@ryeschools.org. The deadline for applications is November 1, 2021.
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